
The Japanese sevens team competed in the 2016 HSBC World Rugby 

Sevens Series Round 3 in New Zealand. 
 

The Japanese sevens male national team played in the 2016 HSBC World Rugby Sevens Series Round 

3 which was held in the capital Wellington on Saturday the 30th and Sunday 31st of January. The 

Japanese side fought bravely in three matches on the first day and two matches on day two, and 

secured a win against France. 

Prior to that round, Ambassador Takata warmly welcomed the team and encouraged them for the 

Wellington matches.  

We wish the team all the best for Round 4 in Sydney. 

 


